
We recently issued a press release about changing the location of the drive-through testing 

event for next week. The full press release can be found on the St. Croix County website here: 

https://www.sccwi.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=145 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

The COVID-19 drive-through testing location scheduled for Thursday, December 10 will now be 

held at the United Fire Department in Hammond, WI. This is the last of these scheduled drive-

through testing events. The testing location was moved from the location in Somerset to 

accommodate the flow of traffic and colder weather. 

 

Updated Location: 

• United Fire Department – Hammond 

• 1055 Clyde Hanson Dr. Hammond, WI 54015  

• Thursday, December 10 

• 10 am to 6 pm 
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